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COMMUNITY MEETING #4 AGENDA

IMPROVEMENTS TO MEDAL OF HONOR PARK + LEE PLAYGROUND
Wednesday, March 23, 2016

INTRODUCTION (Michele Folts — BPRD)

Tonight’s meeting will include a brief presentation of the proposed design based on community input
regarding improvement to the park. Community members will be able to respond to the material
presented. The project scope includes: updated play equipment including water play, streetscape and
entrance beautification, new site furnishings, vegetation management and integration of existing and
desired activities and amenities. The project construction budget is $1,275,000 (due to the competitive
bids received for the fall pathway resurfacing project, this project budget was increased).

Community Input & Design Development

Meeting #1: September 29, 2015

Presentation of site analysis and community input

What do you love about your park?

Considerations for improvement: Programming, Safety, Aesthetics, Other Issues?
Drop In Discussions: October 14 & 15, discussed the playground and dog use
Meeting #2: October 19, 2015

Presentation and discussion of ideas from gained community based input
Meeting #3: December 7, 2015

Further discussion and consensus building regarding design development
Meeting #4: TONIGHT

Presentation of the proposed improvement plan

Schedule (Michele Folts — BPRD)
Tonight: Present the proposed improvement plan
Early Summer: Construction to start
September 2016: Vietnam Veteran’s Memorial Event

Final Site Plan Presentation (Kyle Zick Landscape Architecture, Consultant)
User Input: What works? — What doesn’t?

Next Steps
a) Develop Bid Documents
b) Construction

Project Contract Information:
Michele Folts, Project Manager, Boston Parks and Recreation Department
Phone: 617-961-3025, E-mail: michele.folts@boston.gov
Marchelle Jacques-Yarde, Community Outreach Coordinator
Phone: 617-961-3006, Email: marchelle.jacques-yarde@boston.gov
John Allison, Mayor’s Office of Neighborhood Services South Boston Liaison
Phone: 617-635-2680, Email: john.allison@boston.gov




